FW: E-scooter and e-bike Parking Hub Locations.

From: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk <townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: Thu, 20 Feb, 2025 at 09:54

To: Cllr.Benedicic@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.brossabria@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, Cllr.brossabria@nor

c: estatesmanager@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk, deputyclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk

img-0.png (60.4 KB) emailsignature 72ecba21-97f2-461f-aa77-61d8ae76cb2c.png (60.4 KB) - **Download all**

Dear Town Councillors,

Further to previous correspondence and surveys held around the potential extension of the Cambridge VOI scooter trial to include Northstowe and other areas, please see below message from teh Transport Programme Manager at the Combined Authority.

Please look at the link embedded in the email with proposed locations for parking hubs.

The email below highlights that it is the intention that this programme is to be rolled out mid-March and that feedback into the proposed parking locations is now being sought.

Considering the short timescales until implementation, I shall add this to the agenda for next week's Full Council meeting, for the Council to consider providing any feedback.

Kind regards,

Mark

Mark Nokkert

Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer, Northstowe Town Council

CiLCA qualified, since May 2024

Email: townclerk@northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk Tel.: 07724588949

Website: northstowetowncouncil.gov.uk Facebook: @NorthstoweTownCouncil X: @NorthstoweTC My working hours vary daily, although often between the hours of 9 and 5.

Disclaimer. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion. The content of this email (including any attachments) is confidential, may be legally privileged and is intended for the recipient, you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. We use anti-virus software to check email, but can't ensure the data included in emails has not been infected, intercepted or corrupted. You should check the email for threats as we accept no liability for any damages from viewing this email. By contracting the Council, you agree to details being held and processord for the purpose of correspondence and services we provide. We only keep your information for as long as necessary. The content of these emails may be shared with members of the Council. For correction or removal of information we hold on you, please contact townicked, worthstowetownrouncil, gov.uik Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

----Original Message-----

From: "Anna Graham" <anna.graham@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk>

Sent: Wednesday, 19 February, 2025 09:52

To: Undisclosed recipients

Subject: E-scooter and e-bike Parking Hub Locations.

Dear All

Since we met online to discuss the e-scooter expansion in your area we have been working with County Highways, Developers, Homes England, Smart Journeys, Teversham Parish Council and South Cambridgeshire District Council to firm up proposed parking hub locations. The map here shows the parking hub locations, and we would welcome any feedback.

We continue to work with Cambridgeshire County Council to agree parking hub locations in the Park and Rides, particularly Longstanton and New Market Road.

We have started to deploy, this week, a small number of e-bikes and e-scooters in the Teversham and Fulbourn area as discussions are advanced for parking hub locations. It is expected that this would be followed by Oakington and Longstanton, and then Northstowe. Babraham area, with a focus on the Research Campus will be the final area to receive e-scooters and e-bikes in this phase of the roll out.

It is hoped to have the roll out of phase 1 by mid-March where we will then monitor usage and act on any feedback received.

Kind Regards

Anna

Anna Graham

Transport Programme Manager

anna.graham@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk

Tel: 07923 250209

The Combined Authority supports agile working, so please don't feel you need to respond to this email outside your working hours











Vision





The Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Combined Authority can be contacted via Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Combined Authority, 2nd floor, Pathfinder House, St Mary's Street, Huntingdon, Cambridgeshire, PE29 3TN.
This senal and may attachment are intended solely for the use of the addressee only, and is considered confidential. Any views or opinion expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Combined Authority or The Business Board. If you are not the intended recipient of this remail, you man shift maken any actionated the sender for you believe you have received his email in cror.

















Leadership